
 

 

Dear Durham Parent, 
 
Our year is off to a great start! It is time to begin homework assignments using our digital 
resources. Here is a brief overview of what you can expect for digital homework and 
approximately how long it should take to complete. If your child is spending more than 30-45 
minutes for regular math / 45 minutes – 1 hour for Algebra I on homework for my class, please 
contact me so that we can identify any issues together. 

Expectations for Digital Homework at Home 
 
Digital Resource: Pearson Realize - Digits 
Homework Expectations: Homework may be assign daily. Usually the homework has been 
modified to reduce the number of questions. Students are expected to check their answers before 
submitting the assignment. Students are expected to complete the assignment before the next 
class. Students are expected to receive a grade of 70 or higher on the assignment. If they receive 
a lower grade, they are expected to retake the lesson (1 time) or attend tutorials. Any student 
may retake a homework assignment for a higher grade 1 time, but should be done before the due 
date.   
Approximate Completion Time: 30 – 45 minutes for regular math, 45-60 minutes pre-AP or 
Algebra 
 

 
Backup Plan 
Digital resources are only a part of our work in class and at home. If your child has any issues 
with completing their digital work at home, please know that I have a backup plan in place. If a 
digital resource is having technical problems, it will not count against your child’s grade. I will 
communicate with you in these circumstances and send home information or alternate work as 
needed. 

 
Support 
Lewisville ISD is committed to providing superior support for both teachers and students with 
our Digital Instructional Materials. If your student has an issue with her/his individual iPad or 
with logging into one of our digital resources, please have her/him submit a service request 
using the link on their iPad or by visiting: http://ipadsupport.lisd.net. 
 
Information 
You can find login and up-to-date information about all of our Digital Instructional Materials by 
visiting: http://studentapplications.lisd.net. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. I wish you the best as we use the powerful digital 
resources available to your child this year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy Reuscher 


